
Planning Panels

Notice of Cancellation of Public 
Meeting: Southern Joint Regional 
Planning Panel
This notice is to advise that the following meeting 
has been cancelled. 

2015STH023 – Queanbeyan-Palerang –  
DA338-2015 
172-192 Gilmore Road, 5 & 7 Kealman Road,  
1 Bowen Place QUEANBEYAN WEST

Waste or Resource Management Facility - 
Construction of additional building and acceptance 
of additional waste types and volume at existing 
truck depot and waste transfer station

When:    Wednesday, 18 October 2017 at 12:00 pm

Where:   �The Uniting Church, on Rutledge Street, 
Queanbeyan

The application has been withdrawn by the 
Applicant and therefore will not be considered by 
the Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel. 

Apologies for any inconvenience which may have 
been caused. 

If you have any queries you can contact the 
Planning Panels Secretariat on (02) 8217 2060 or  
via email to enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au

For more information: (02) 8217 2060  
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au
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